October 19, 2010

Richard A. Finnigan

Rainier View Water Company, Inc.
2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW
Olympia, WA 98512

Re:  Rainier View Water Company, Inc.
UWwW-091770

Dear Mr. Finnigan:

On November 10, 2009, Rainier View Water Company, Inc. filed with the commission, in
Docket UW-091770, a Petition to allow Rainier View to enter into an agreement with the
Lakewood Water District for the wholesale purchase of water from the Lakewood Water District
for delivery to customers of Rainier View.

On October 15, 2010, the commission received a letter requesting withdrawal of this petition.
The commission finds in the public interest to permit the withdrawal of the petition filing,
without prejudice to the Company's right to refile the petition, and closes the above-captioned
and docketed matter.

Sincerely,

David W. Danner
Executive Secretary



